
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 06 September 201 3 11 5 9  
To: ‘adminplan@antaisce.org’ 
Subject: FAO - Mr Tomas Bradley - WO288-01 Mr Badri Gharzeddine tla Enviro Star Solutions 

Dear Mr Bradley 

re: Withdrawal by Mr Badri Gharzeddine trading as Enviro Star Solutions of a Waste Licence Application 
in respect of a facility at Unit 21, Greenouge Industrial Estate, Redzone 613, Rathcoole, Register No. 
WO288-01, in accordance with the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended 

I refer to previous correspondence in relation to the above referenced waste licence application. 

I am to advise that Mr Badri Gharzeddine trading as Enviro Star Solutions formally withdrew their 
application for a waste licence on 18 June 201 3 in accordance with Article 2 1 (1) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended. The Agency formally acknowledged the withdrawal on 4 
September 2013 (see website). That being the case, i t  is no longer the function of the Agency to consider 
any documentation received by it which relates to the above application. 

The Agency has infolined South Dublin Council, who are the appropriate enforcement authority, of the 
withdrawal of the application (see website). 

Any further correspondence in relation to this facility should be forwarded to South Dublin County Council. 

Please note that there is rzo requirement j b r  you to acknowledge receipt ojtlzis letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 
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